
Dress Code 

Summary 

The university’s policy on employee dress code. 
 

Purpose 

To provide guidance on the University’s dress code. 

 

Policy 
 

The University does not prescribe a formal dress code; employees are expected to dress 

appropriately for their employment duties and responsibilities. However, individual 

supervisors may require certain modes of dress to protect the image, safety, or health of 

the University and its employees. Friday of each week is set aside as Spirit Friday, where 

employees are encouraged to wear CSU colors or CSU-branded spirit apparel, subject to 

standards set for the department and at the supervisor’s discretion. 

 

Related USG Policy 

N/A 

Last Update 

6/5/18 
 

Responsible Authority 

CSU Human Resources 
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